
 

 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                                                December 16, 2020 
Contact:  Office of Communications (614) 644-8562 

COVID-19 Pop-Up Testing Site Available in Zanesville 
Sites throughout Ohio open to anyone 

 
COLUMBUS – A COVID-19 pop-up testing site will be available in Zanesville on December 18. Anyone can get a 
no-cost test at this location. No appointment is needed; anyone can arrive on the scheduled day. A health care 
provider’s referral is not needed. Quantities may be limited. 

Pop-up testing sites throughout Ohio are open to anyone. The other regional locations will be announced 
soon. More information is available at coronavirus.ohio.gov. 

Zanesville Pop-Up Testing 
 

WHO:  Ohio Department of Health  

WHAT: COVID-19 Pop-Up Testing  

WHEN: December 18, 9:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

WHERE: Muskingum County Fairgrounds 
  1300 Pershing Rd.  

Zanesville, OH 43701 

XXX 
 

246 North High Street                            614 I 466-3543 

Columbus, Ohio 43215  U.S.A. 

 
The State of Ohio is an Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider of ADA Services. 


